
217

140400—7

Ottawa, 4th July, 1906.

sir,-

I enclose herewith for your information copy of a

letter of the 22nd ultimo which the Department xxx received

from the late Agent,Carlton Agency, in which he recommended

that a waggon be θurchased for the Indians of the Sioux Reserve.

If you concur in the recommendation made you may purchase a

waggon for these Ordians.

Your obedient servant,

From Leen

Secretary.

V.J.Chisholm,Esq.,

liep. of Indian Agencies,

Prince Albert,Sask.

maan sekä oli kesävän
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